Class of 2018,

LecSiudio will be at your school on Wednesday January 10th. to take head shot
portraits for the school compasite. Anyone who has not already taken or scheduled a photo
at LeaStudio will nead to have a photo taken at the school on January 10th. This includes
any faculty or staff who will be on the composite as well. Since LeeStudio is donating the
time, as well as the school composite, we ask that you please follow a few simple clolhing

guidelines.

Ta insure your phota is of the ulmost quality, guys, please wear a dress shirl, te,
swealer or sull jackel. Girls may wear a long-sleeved sweater or blouse or the velvet drape
provided by Lee's. If you would like to wear the drape, remember that it is ona size fits all
and you will nead a tank top 1o put on underneath i. Please do NOT wear any 1-shirts or
shirts with writing eic.

Lee’s will post the photos 10 their Web site for you 1o view, choose your yearbook
pose and place any orders thal you would like. The Web site is
www. leestudiophotography.com and the password will be Slater 2018. If you have any
questions, please call the studio at (660) BBE-7313.

Thanks,

Tammy Kerksiek
Dwner, LeaeShudio




